
From: Fred Fraize  
Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2017 3:22 PM 
To: Lori Stelzer <LStelzer@Venicegov.com> 
Cc: Timothy Hochuli <THochuli@Venicegov.com> 
Subject: AGENDA ITEM 

 
Lori, not for the tenth but how about next council meeting. 
Water conservation. 
 
The city appears to be wasting water through flushing out lines that are dead ended in various 
communities.  One small community has to flush about 8,000 gallons a year because of two dead 
end lines.  The water is flushed into the storm water drains. 
 
The city codes should be more stringent when it comes to design of water lines, so water is not 
wasted.  Water bills keep going up, maybe if we were more consecutive we might be able to 
keep costs down for the Taxpayers.  
 
Travel Safe 
Fred 
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